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The Clark College transit terminus was chosen by project sponsors as

part of the LPA in July 2008, as it was deemed to most effectively

balance the cost of the project and the projected community benefits.

RTC’s Clark County High Capacity Transit System Study, published in

December of 2008, analyzed specific high-capacity transit improvements

that could connect with existing and future transit facilities and be

extended throughout Clark County To view their Final HCT System

Study, visit RTC’s website at www.rtc.wa.gov.
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